Robert Le Kyng Primary School

Newsletter Date — 8th October 2021

:Covid update

-We still need to be very aware that Covid 19 is still in our community. If your E
'Chl|d has symptoms please book a PCR test for them and inform school of the
'results If your child develops symptoms whilst at school we will ask you to col- !
\lect your child and take them for a PCR test. This is going to be our main de- |
fence against any spread of the virus in school, so we will be very strict about i

-asklng parents to take a child for a test even if they only have very mild symp-
-toms We still require parents to report a positive lateral flow test( LFT) to us
'and following this to book a PCR test for your child. If the PCR is positive NHS
:Track & Trace will take over responsibility for tracking close contacts and these
people will be asked to take a PCR test.

EAr'e you a parent or grandparent who can spare
i some time to help at school events and trips? i

EIf so, please contact the school office if you
twould like further information.

| The remaining TD days for this school year
i | have been finalized. They are :

|
| Friday 26th November 2021
i | Tuesday 4th January 2022

: As a volunteer in school, we would need to car- i |Monday 28th February 2022

iry out a DBS check and ask for two refer- |Fr'iday 24th June 2022
iences. The necessary forms can be collected
i from the school office. | |

: The safety of our children is paramount.

: Can we please remind you that if your child is cycling or scooting to school that you practice
:road safety with them. We have had reports of near misses both inside and outside the

: school grounds. Can I please also remind you fo set a good example to your children by using :
: the paths to walk around school in the mornings and evenings, even if you are an adult walking :
: on your own we ask that you do not walk across the car park . :

: I would also like to say that it has been impressive to see that many of you have found alter-
: native parking and that Westcott Street Eas been kept clearer when dropping of f or collect- :
:ing your children. Traffic wardens regularly patrol the area outside our school and will issue

: parking tickets where necessary so thank you for parking responsibly.
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Once again we will be collecting donations for Swindon Food Collective.

1
1
[}
This year their focus is on ensuring families have enough toiletries & cleaning :
products - in particular: :

1

Cleaning cloths
Anti-bacterial wipes
Household cleaners
Laundry pods/powder/liquid
Laundry conditioner
Shampoo/Conditioner
Soap/Shower gel/Deodorant(male & female)
Toilet rolls
Toothpaste & toothbrushes

-

lease bring any donations in to school by Thursday 14th October

| The Robert le Kyng Supporters

| The Supporters’ Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 19" October
lat 7.20 in the school hall.
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IIf you would like to find out more about what the Supporters do or you are in- |
(terested in joining the Supporters, please contact us at the following email ad- |
|dress: |
| supporters@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk :
I
I
I
I

or see Mrs Beale in Class 3.
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